
We would like to invite perspective parents to come 
and look around our Early Years Foundation Stage 
provision.  

In light of the current situation around Covid, we 
will have small group open mornings and evenings 
on the following dates: 

Thursday 3rd December at 5:00pm 

Saturday  12th December 10:00 am & 12:00pm 

Tuesday  12th January 2021 

The visit will involve a tour of our provision, 
across Nursery and Reception, as well as the 
opportunity to meet with Miss Chwastek the 
headteacher and Mrs McCormick the EYFS 
Leader, to ask any questions you may have, 
in a socially distanced manner of course.  

Each visit is limited to the parents of 
8 children. Due to the current situation, 
children will not be able to attend with 
their parents. Visits are by appointment 
only. If you would like to make an           
appointment, please contact the school  
office on: 0161 445 6359 or email:        
admin@st-cathernes.manchester.sch.uk    


